
Former tourism minister Pohamba Shifeta expressed his disappointment in the ministry's actions
and communication regarding the latest rhino poaching in the Hardap Region.
A white rhino cow was poached this weekend on a farm near Maltahohe, leaving behind a calf
named Elsa orphaned. The calf was only found two days after the incident.
A reward of N$160 00 has been issued for any information.

N$160 000 award for rhino poaching


